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Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

SATS Booster Classes for Y6 

With KS2 SATS approaching in May of this year, I would like to invite all Year 6 children to attend 

booster classes, beginning from Tuesday 16th January onwards. 

The classes will be held three times a week, on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays, after school 

for 30 minutes (3.30pm to 4pm). One session will be dedicated to Reading, one for Maths and one 

for Grammar. The sessions are designed to look at content, question types and learn test technique, in 

a fun, non-pressurised environment. 

It has been shown, in the past, that children who have regularly attended these classes have made 

accelerated progress in each subject and achieved a better performance within the tests.  

Alongside these booster sessions, we will continue to help the children in class to develop their subject 

knowledge and prepare as much as we possibly can over the next few months. 

Younger siblings of Y6 children attending the booster classes can attend CHAMPS free of charge for 

the duration of the booster sessions to save additional journeys to and from school.  If you would like 

to take up this offer, please book places via the office. 

If you have any other questions or considerations, please let me know.  

Kind Regards,  

Paul O’Leary 
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